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Message:
To the Members of the Texas Senate Committee:

I am writing to express my deep concern and strong opposition to the proposed
redistricting plan that appears to be designed to increase Republican seats in
Congress, rather than to represent the diverse voices of all Texans. This plan is not
about fair representation—it is a blatant power grab that undermines the democratic
process and silences communities that do not align with one political ideology.

The people of Texas deserve representation that reflects all of us—not just those in
power. Redistricting should serve the people, not a party agenda. The fact that this
effort so closely aligns with the goals of Project 2025 only further reveals the true
intent: to consolidate control, marginalize dissent, and weaken the influence of
millions of Texans who vote differently.

This is not governance. It is manipulation. It is an insult to the office you hold and

the trust that voters placed in you. History is full of warnings about leaders who

pursue unchecked power through unfair means. Great civilizations have fallen when their
leaders chose pride and greed over justice and equity.

I urge you to reject this undemocratic proposal. Texans deserve better.
Respectfully,

Mariza Roberts
McAllen, Texas





